
This is the first time Rockwall High School has had a football player 
invited to participate in a national all-star game such as this one, 
and it is an extreme honor for Chris.  The presentation should last 
approximately 15 minutes, so we don’t disrupt any class 
time.  Please spread the word to anyone who isn’t addressed in this 
email, but who you may feel would like to be in attendance. 

Representatives from the 
US Army will be on campus 
at RHS next Thursday 
(11/13) in the library at 8:15 
AM to present Rockwall 
football player Chris Warren 
with his jersey for the US 
Army All American Bowl 
All-Star Game, which will be 

held in San Antonio on January 3, 2015.  We would love for you to 
be in attendance for this presentation, as it is a reflection on the 
work we all have put into making good things happen for Chris, as 
well as our football program and campus. 


